MINUTES SCHOOL BOARD WORK SESSION

(Open to the Public)

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 - 10:00 a.m.

District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) SUPPLEMENTAL MINUTE BOOK #49 PAGE #19

> 10:00 a.m. - Work Session on the New Kindergarten - Fifth Grade Elementary School.

The Baker County School Board met on Wednesday, May 5, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting was to hold an open work session on the new Baker County Elementary School. The following Board Members were present: Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Vice-Chairperson Tiffany McInarnay, Richard "Dean" Griffis, Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie), and Amanda Hodges. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were both in attendance at the work session. Greg Kelley with CRA Architects and Carson McCall with Perry-McCall Construction Inc. were present to provide an overview of the next steps regarding the new school and fielded questions from the Board. No official action was taken by the Board during the work session.

Paula T. Barton, Board Chairperson	Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools